
 

 

 

Letter thanked 

To Mr. Lothar Muller 

Speaker 

27th june-1st july 2012 

 

 

Dear  Mr.Lothar Muller 

 

 

Thank you very much for how you presented your topic  

„ Due Dilligence Investigations“ to the 8th Edition of P.I.International Summer School.

Your profesionalism was evident and appreciated of all participants. 

You was a working model for all people who attended. 

Was a real pride to have  your presence in this edition. 

I hope you will accompany me in the future for this wonderful dream: a school for the best 

investigators. 

We could built wich each edition more and more... 

When someone want to learn , everything can become possible. 

I wish you a long experience and attend in this school.  

The tradition of this school, it obliged us, to elect in every year the best team and the best 

lead of them, to become „ honour dean“ of edition. 

I hope that in the future you would become one of them. 

As founder of this school, in my name and the participants I sent you all my thanks and 

gratitude for your distinguished presence. 

 

 

 

                                                    Maria Bumbaru 

                               Founder of P.I.International Summer School Romania 

                                             Honor Dean 1st Edition  
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